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(31st) one thousand eight hundred and ninety-five
(1805) three hundred (300) dollars.

Sixth. For deficiency in expenses of sheriffs, convey-
ing prisoners to the state prison and reformatory, for
the year ending July thirty-first (31st) one thousand
eight hundred and ninety-five (1895) two thousand five
hundred (2,500) dollars.

Seventh. For deficiency in expenses for burial of sol-
diers and sailors for year ending July thirty-first
(31st) 'one thousand eight hundred and ninety-five
(1895) six hundred (600) dollars.

SEC. 2. This act shall take effect and be in forcefrom
and after its passage.

Approved February 15th, 1895.

CHAPTER 365. S.F NO .U.

An net to appropriate money for the expenses of the i^gimatnre.
present session of the legislature.
Be it enacted by the Legislature of the state of Minne-

sota:

SECTION 1. That the sum of one hundred and forty
thousand dollars or so much thereof as may be neces-
sary be and the same is hereby appropriated from the
general revenue fund for the payment of the per diem,
mileage and other expenses of the members and officers
of the legislature during the present session.

SEC. 2. This act shall take effect and be in force from
and after its passage.

Approved January 16th, 1895.

CHAPTER 366.

An act to appropriate money for the payment of ft
deficiency in the cun-ent expenses of the University of
Minnesota for the years eighteen hundred ninety-three
(1893) eighteen hundred ninct.y-four (1894) and eight-
een hundred ninety-five (1895).

Be it enacted by the Legislature of the state of Minne-
sota:

SECTION!. That the sum of sixty thousand dollars
or so much thereof as is necessary is hereby appropri-
ated out of any moneys in the state treasur\- not other-


